Safety Recall J077 - Launch Update

JO77 13-15MY XF (X250)2.0L GTDi - Underfloor fuel line chafe/leak

Recall announced Nov 18t in Service Bulletin 7-114USA

Affects 5,081 vehicles in USA and 100 in Canada

As advised in the bulletin, as required by regulation, customers were notified by interim letter
on Dec 19" their vehicle is affected and that Jaguar will notify them in a 2" mailing expected
to take place late January 2017 when the necessary parts and repair instructions become
available and repair appointments can be scheduled.

Launch timing remains on plan for late January.



